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The Permanent Mission of Peru to the United Nations, presents its 
compliments to the General Assembly and ECOSOC Affairs Division of the United 
Nations and has the honor to refer to the 2024 High-Level Political Forum on 
Sustainable Development (HLPF), to be convened under the auspices of the 
Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2024. 

 
 The Government of Peru attaches great importance to the implementation 
of the 2030 Agenda and as such, it has the honor to request the registration of 
Peru to present a Voluntary National Review (VNR) during the HLPF 2024. 
 

The Government of Peru looks forward to sharing its experiences, including 
successes, challenges and lessons learned in continuing to implement the 2030 
Agenda and its 17 Sustainable Development Goals, in the context of the recovery 
from COVID-19 pandemic and its multiple social and economic impacts. Our VNR 
internal elaboration process will include participatory workshops throughout Peru’s 
regions with various actors from the public sector, private sector, civil society and 
academia, allowing the inclusion of disaggregated information at the territorial 
level. 

 
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the United Nations avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the General Assembly and ECOSOC Affairs Division of the 
United Nations of the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
New York, June 27th, 2023 
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